
week in review  - headlines

"behold, I come; in the scroll of the book it is 
written of me." psa 40:7

‘Nonhuman’ remains recovered from UFO, whistleblower 
says
WYFF News 4, David Grusch, who formerly served as a 
U.S. intelligence official, testified under oath 
concerning what he described as a “multi-decade” 
retrieval program for unidentified anomalous phenomena 
(UAP). Grusch’s testimony even included information 
about the retrieval of “biologics” from a UFO crash.

Top 7 Ways the Democrats in D.C. plan on REDUCING the 
POPULATION 
Yes, the Vice President of the United States of America 
just said the “quiet part” out loud live on television 
for the whole world to hear, and try to digest…the 
Democrats in Washington DC to end all use of fossil 
fuels by investing in “clean energy and electric 
vehicles,” and also, wait for it… to reduce the 
population. You cannot make this stuff up,

UFOs are an ‘open secret’ in the military: 
Whistleblowers to tell Congress TOMORROW that pilots 
are seeing unidentified craft all the time and share 
near-miss encounter with ‘dark gray cube inside of a 
clear sphere’
Unidentified flying objects are being seen so often 
they are an ‘open secret’ among US fighter pilots,  
whistleblowers will tell Congress tomorrow.

Pope Francis Says Alcoholics, Autistic and Disabled 



People Should Be Euthanized To ‘Fight Climate Change’
Pope Francis has thrown his weight behind the World 
Economics Forum’s campaign to euthanize people with 
autism, alcoholism and other minor illnesses and 
disabilities to help humanity fight so-called “climate 
change.”

Storm devastates Washington as Biden admin. plans for 
Israel to concede land
One of the worst storms in decades ripped through 
Washington DC, over the weekend, leaving devastation in 
its path. The storm comes as the Biden administration 
announced negotiations with Saudi Arabia that would 
require Israel to make massive concessions in land to 
the Palestinians. While the two seem unconnected, 
students of history know that milestones in the “land 
for peace” process have always been accompanied by 
natural disasters.

Transhumanism: Globalists Promise To ‘Improve’ On God’s 
Design Of Man
It sounds like bad science fiction, but it is rapidly 
becoming reality. Some of the most powerful people on 
the planet think they are going to “upgrade” human 
beings — or at least some human beings — through 
genetic engineering and technological schemes such as 
“brain implants.” Yes, really. In fact, they are 
publicly touting alleged benefits, supposedly including 
eternal life, and even evolving into “gods.” If that 
all sounds crazy or even diabolical — good, it should, 
because it is.

Dividing Israel into two? Author who fictionalized 
scenario years ago discusses movement to do exactly 



that
Author Gila Green, whose 2013 novel was based on a 
fictional division of the State of Israel into two 
separate entities – one religous and one secular – 
discussed with World Israel News the uncanny situation 
now, in which some activists are promoting exactly 
that.

One in Three Human Trafficking Victims are Children in 
Italy:
A report from Save the Children has found that one out 
of every three victims of human trafficking in Italy 
are children, with many being forced into the fields 
for gruelling farming work and others being sold into 
sexual slavery.

Contrary to the Natural Order: Scientists Successfully 
Genetically Engineer Invasive Female Fruit Flies to 
Reproduce Without Males
Scientists have successfully genetically engineered 
invasive female fruit flies to reproduce without the 
need for males.

Japanese Man Who Identifies as a Dog, Takes First 
Public Stroll After $16,000 Transformation, Forms Bonds 
with Other Canines
A Japanese man, who goes by his dog alter ego “Toco,” 
took his first public stroll since his $16,000 
transformation into a rough collie.

Taxpayer Funded “Queer” Middle School Built On Shifting 
Sands Of Lies
Have you ever watched a horror movie where the “bad 
people” prepared an innocent looking place that was 



meant to ensnare kids? Then as a group of kids were 
about to enter, you found yourself saying out loud, 
“don’t do it, don’t do it.” That scenario is about to 
take place in Arizona. Next month, using taxpayer 
funded vouchers, a “queer” middle school is about to 
open up for LGBTQ students.

Beattie: While Russia and China ban all transvestite 
activity, bloodthirsty US trans generals are leading us 
into war… 
As our country descends into a wasteland of twisted 
sexual perversion, mental illness, and child 
mutilation, countries like China and Russia are taking 
a completely different approach.

Twelve undeniable signs globalists are engineering the 
end of humanity
It’s no longer taboo to publicly talk about 
depopulation. Even many who once dismissed the concept 
as a conspiracy theory are now publicly acknowledging 
the reality that global efforts are under way to 
drastically reduce the human population on planet 
Earth.

We Are Right On The Cusp Of Going Completely Cashless 
As Our Global Society Shifts Into Complete Dependence 
On Virtual Currency And Transactions
We are the generation that will see a cashless society, 
the Pretribulation Rapture and the Mark of the Beast. 
It’s all coming, and Elon Musk is helping to bring it 
in.

Boy Scout Leaders Invited LGBTQ Advocates To Its 
National Jamboree Camp 



The Boy Scouts of America scouting organization invited 
“LGBTQ” advocacy to its national jamboree camp in West 
Virginia last month.

Euthanasia Clinics Are Being Inundated With 
Transgenders Who Regret Their Surgeries
Euthanasia clinics are reporting a massive uptick in 
referrals for transgender patients who deeply regret 
undergoing their sex-change surgeries.

The Grotesque Experiments Scientists Are Conducting On 
Human Cells Are Absolutely Sickening
…mad scientists all over the globe are running wild. In 
fact, some of them are now conducting extremely 
grotesque experiments on human cells that are 
absolutely sickening.  For example, one team of 
scientists in Australia just received a giant pile of 
money so that they can continue to monkey around with 
ways of “merging human brain cells with artificial 
intelligence”…

Staggering Degree Of Biblical Illiteracy: Poll Finds 
Fewer and Fewer Americans Believe in Hell and the Devil
It may not be surprising fewer and fewer people believe 
in God, angels, heaven, hell, and the devil. The recent 
poll finds they are down to new lows.

10 Signs That We Really Are Living In Apocalyptic Times
Time is running out for humanity…On a very basic level, 
most people can feel that global events are starting to 
spiral out of control.  Evil is growing all around us, 
and just about everything that our leaders do to solve 
our rapidly growing problems seems to make them even 
worse.



Police: Kentucky Mother Arrested After Toddler Dies of 
Sexual Abuse
Authorities arrested a Kentucky mother after a 17-
month-old toddler died of severe sexual abuse injuries.

Soon the USA will be under medical Marshal Law imposed 
by the WHO organization!  ebola + small pox will run 
rampant through  America
In March of 2021, the new CDC Director stated that she 
had a feeling of impending doom. What did she mean?  
Everyone assumed that she was talking about CV-19.


